
SUBMISSIONS NOW OPEN!

This 750-word essay can be about any new or developing 
challenges affecting the field of palliative care, how new 

technologies might impact palliative care in the future, or 
anything that broadly fits into the theme. Though it's called 

an essay, you can also be creative in your approach. 

The winner of the essay competition will be announced at 
the conference. 

Please send all submissions to 
conference.apmj@gmail.com by noon, Monday 1st of 

September to be considered.
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